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Recent performances:  In a very hot Thame 10K, Stuart Mathews ran 43.49 to finish 11th and Carol Mathews did 48.38 to finish 7th in her class.


In the Edinburgh Marathon Carol beat the four hour barrier to record 3-52-24.


On 12th June Carol won a trophy for the club in the inaugural Chicken run 10K race in Brackley recording 48.15 to be first in her class.  Stuart ran 43.39 in the same race.  Jane Smith also competed, but has not submitted her time.





Greensands Ridgeway Relay  Sadly we were too late to enter a team this year.  Next year we will start recruiting even earlier.


 





Keys:  We are now collecting keys in a bag to hand in at the reception desk at the Swan Pool.  This will make things easier for the staff and ensure the security of our keys. 





Future races


21st July      Waddesdon Manor 5K 7.30 start (Several BSRC members entering)


28th Aug     Ridgeway Challenge 85


 5th Sep       Peppard 10K (Henley, Oxon)


11th Sep      Two2go Lea Valley Trail Marathon (Ware, Herts.)


19th Sep      Medmenham 10


3rd Oct        Ridgeway Run (15K) (Tring)


3rd Oct        Abbots Langley Tough Ten


10th Oct      Herts 10K (Harpenden, Herts.)


10th Oct      BHF Woburn Abbey Jog 10K


17th Oct      Abingdon Marathon


23rd Oct      Burnham Beeches 10K


 14th Nov     Autumn Challenge 5 (Watford, Herts.)








Change of date;  There will be no run on Monday 30th August as it is a bank holiday.  Instead we will meet on Tuesday 31st – same time, same place.








Parks & Run  There is no run in August, but one on 5th September.  Meet in the car park on Merlewood Drive off V2 for a 10 am start.  Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  












































Sports Massage  If anyone would like a free sports massage by a masseur in training please contact � HYPERLINK "mailto:Brianhammy@hotmail.com" \o "blocked::mailto:Brianhammy@hotmail.com" �Brianhammy@hotmail.com�








Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in September  2010. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 30th July 2010.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














